GREETINGS FROM A SEMINARIAN

The Stump family sends a sincere thank you to the entire St. Paul congrega-
tion for a very warm welcome. |, Chris Stump, will be serving as the seminar-
ian for this academic year. My wife, Kristie, and my two Children, Karr
(Kindergarten) and Anna (Preschool) will be also joining us in worship.

My wife and | grew up North of Dayton, Ohio. We spent the last decade in
and around Columbus, Ohio where | was a practicing pharmacist at the Chil-
dren’s Hospital. Our family now lives on campus at Lutheran Theological
Southern Seminary. In addition to seminary, | work on an as needed basis for
Richland Children’s Hospital.

| look forward to getting to know you better. | ask for you to please be patient
with my wife and | as we learn your names. (We may have to be reminded a
few times).

God is alive at St. Paul’s! | thank you for
sharing the love placed in your hearts with
our family.

“Dear brothers and sisters, may the grace of =
our Lord Jesus Christ be with your spirit.”
Galatians 6:18

Christopher Stump
1st year seminarian
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